
February 19, 2014 

To whom it may concern; 

This is to make you aware that Advocates for Etobicoke Youth has used the Services of Rainbow kids and 

Kayleen Trajtman on several occasions for Youth related events. 

Kayleen is very professional, engaging and high energy when dealing with children at her performances. 

We would certainly recommend her for any events involving children. 

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions at 416-808-2314. 

Yours truly, 

Ron Taverner 

Superintendent 

No. 23 Division 

5230 Finch Avenue West Toronto On M9V OA1 

Opening Doors for Youth. 
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